

NORSEWOOD & DISTRICTS' SCHOOL

Coronation Street
P.D.C. Box 3,
Norsewood, 4943,
Phone/fax (06) 3740870
Principal - Alec Thomson
Principal@norsewood.schoolnz

16 March 2020

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

PRINCIPAL POSITION

In regards to our Principal vacancy, it is with regret that we wish to inform you we were unable to fill the position.

With our current environment relating to Covid-19, we find of present this has had an impact on our applications.

Your Board of Trustees is actively pursuing their options in regards to our school moving forward.

Our acting Principal - Alec Thomson - has kindly agreed to stay for Term 2 to ensure continuity.

We will endeavour to keep our community updated as the situation evolves.

Kind Regards

Steph O'Brien Chariperson Board of Trustees